
 

BEGA VALLEY RALLY 2024 

INFORMATION REMINDER 

 

Documentation and other information 

Documentation for the start of the rally will be at the Bega Sale yards ( the same as last year), 
plus collecting of your rally safe units from there. 

The HQ will then move to Boydtown Beach Holiday Park in the Camp kitchen, yes there is better 
internet available there this year. 

Camping is available at Boydtown Beach Holiday Park, which is where the service park and HQ 
will be located. 

If you are camping there, please contact the Holiday Park on 6496 4705 to arrange for a site 
plus obtain a pass number for the gate. We have arranged for a discount rate so please 
mention that you are staying for the rally to obtain the discount.  

All service crew will need to enter the caravan park via the boom gates and book in using 
your crew you are servicing for.  

They have requested  that there be no noise from midnight especially on Saturday night. Please 
keep all noise down to the minimum in respect to everyone involved in the Rally at all times. 

FOOD 

Food, tea, coffee, hot chocolate, water etc. will be available at both the Bega Sale Yards and 
Boydtown Beach Holiday Park. Please bring some cash  with you as not all vendors have 
Eftpos facilities. 

Bega Sale yards food, coffee, tea etc will be operating from around 8:00am. 

 Boydtown Holiday Park from around mid-afternoon until late on Saturday night and again on 
Sunday morning for breakfast. 

Please support our local people who provide this service for us as donations are made back into 
the local community, which is greatly appreciated. One of the community groups this year is 
Red Cross,  another is ESSCI and a third is yet to be decided on. 

 Information in regard to presentation on Sunday afternoon at the Seahorse Inn Boutique Hotel 
to come. 

See you in Bega, 

 


